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Dallas County Tax Offices Closed for Employee Training. 

 

Contact: Feldon Warren, 214‐653‐7040 or Feldon.Warren@dallascounty.org 

Quotes provided by: John R. Ames, Dallas County Tax Assessor/Collector 

 
May 1, 2015 
Immediate Release 
 
On Wednesday, May 20, 2015, ALL Dallas County Tax Offices/Branches will be closed 
for employee training. The Dallas County Tax Offices will re-open on Thursday, May 21, 
2015 at 8:00am.  
 
“The employees of the Dallas County Tax Office work diligently to serve the citizens of 
Dallas County and we are pleased to be able to bring all of our employees together for a 
day of training so that they can continue to provide excellent service to the citizens of 
Dallas County” stated John R. Ames, Dallas County Tax Assessor/Collector. 
 

Visit the Dallas County Tax Office website at www.dallascounty.org/tax or call the 
Customer Care Center at 214-653-7811 for hours of operation and Tax Office locations. 

 


